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Comments: Your venal, craven idea to murder the beings that live in the High Uintas Wilderness is so obscene

you should be arrested.  These non humans have NO WHERE ELSE TO GO BECAUSE OF HUMANS,

EMPHASIS ON MAN. To kill them so some sheep farmers can raise even more animals to kill is OBSCENE and

DISGUSTING.  What is wrong with you? Are you so  venal that you just ask to be bribed to murder not only the

animals who have had to move there because of the greed of MEN, that you'll acquiesce just to get a few

dollars?

Here is a more sedate response from Wilderness Watch who IS ACTUALLY WATCHING YOU SELL OUT LIFE

ON THE PLANET. THERE WILL BE NO SAFE HAVENS NO MATTER WHAT THE OLIGARCHS TELL YOU,

NONE. AND WHEN YOUR GRANDCHILDREN FIND OUT THAT YOU SOLD OUT LIFE, THEY WILL DESPISE

YOU, IF THEY SURVIVE.  At lest the government lets us tell you what we think, for now.

 

The High Uintas Wilderness should be dedicated to its native wildlife. To the extent livestock grazing is allowed, it

should be limited so as to not compete with wildlife for food or space or to spread disease to native species.

 

Grazing by domestic sheep and cows compromises the High Uintas watersheds, fouls the lakes and streams,

and severely degrades the experience of visitors seeking a Wilderness experience. Grazing should be curtailed

to meet the public's interest in protecting the High Uintas for wildlife and an authentic Wilderness experience for

visitors.

 

Domestic sheep grazing is incompatible with recovering native bighorn sheep population. If domestic sheep

grazing remains in the High Uintas, the native bighorn sheep are likely doomed.

 

Killing native predators to protect sheep or cows should be prohibited if domestic livestock grazing is allowed to

continue. The SDEIS fails to disclose how many native predators-such as black bears, mountain lions, or

coyotes-are killed in the High Uintas Wilderness to protect domestic sheep. The SDEIS also fails to disclose the

effects continued sheep grazing has on the potential for recovering native wildlife such as wolves and grizzly

bears.

 

Support the no grazing option as it is best for the wildlife, watersheds, recreation, and the Wilderness. At the very

least, the Forest Service should close any sheep grazing allotment if the permit is waived back to the Forest

Service.?

 

 


